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4 March 2024 
 
 
Mr Gerald Monson 
General Manager 
Kentish Council 
PO Box 63 
SHEFFIELD  TAS  7306 
 
By email:  council@kentish.tas.gov.au; jo@terrafirmaplanning.com.au; 

troy.mcccarthy@latrobe.tas.gov.au; jan.febey@kentish.tas.gov.au 
 
Attention: Ms Jo Oliver and Mr Troy McCarthy 
 
Dear Mr Monson 

Kentish draft Local Provisions Schedule 

I refer to the hearing held on the 29 February 2024 into the Kentish draft Local Provisions 
Schedule (draft LPS).  

Following discussion at the hearing, the Commission has issued three directions which are set 
out in the attached directions schedule (Attachment A) to representors.  Direction no.4 
provides an opportunity for the planning authority to provide any response submission by the 
date specified.  

The Commission may determine that the matters outlined in Directions no. 1, 2 and 3 require 
further listing, in which case the Commission will include for discussion during the resumed 
hearing days in April 2024.   

If you require further information, please contact Linda Graham, Planning Adviser, on 6165 6826 
or at linda.graham@planning.tas.gov.au . 

Yours sincerely 

 

Claire Hynes 
Delegate (Chair) 
 
cc Representors 
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